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You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Dear Sir or Madam,
 
I can confirm I am acting on behalf of Mr and Mrs G. Dines of 

 in connection with matters arising as a result of the above proposed
scheme.
 

In response to your letter dated 27th February last I can confirm;
 

A voluntary agreement has been reached between my clients and National Grid in relation
to the proposed works and the interests National Grid are seeking to acquire in my clients’
property (terms have been agreed and the matter is now with the respective parties
solicitors).

 
The Relevant Representation can be withdrawn insofar as it relates to land rights and the
interests National Grid are seeking to acquire. I understand additional concerns will still be
taken into account.

 
I trust this provides the information you require, but please do let me know if this is not the case.
Yours faithfully,
 
Bob Brooker MRICS FAAV
Chartered Surveyor
 

 
Tel/Fax: +44 (0) 
Mobile: +44 (0) 
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